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Rainfall activities intensified in many parts of the country over the last three days. Flash floods were reported in some 

places including Bari, Nugaal, Mudug and Bay regions following the heavy rains.  Most stations in these regions rec-

orded over 50mm in the three days with Baidao station recording 100mm on 30 April 2017. 

The rains are expected to continue in most parts of the country in the next seven days but with less magnitude. The 

Ethiopian highlands are also expected to continue receiving rains during the same period. This is will turn lead to in-

creased river levels along the Juba and Shabelle Rivers. There is no risk of flooding along the rivers during the forecast 

period.  

Users are  advised that this is a forecast  and at times there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis and 

can be found in this link: http://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 
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